
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO THE RFQ DOCUMENTS 

 

Project:  Request for Qualifications for Planning and Conceptual Design of a Multi-Use facility on the 
Homer Education and Recreation Campus 

Addendum Issue Date:   October 7, 2021 

RFQ Due Date:   Tuesday October 19, 2021 at 4:00 PM   

Issued By:   Julie Engebretsen       
  Deputy City Planner and Special Projects Coordinator  

City of Homer 
Homer, Alaska 99603 

Proposers must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the date set for RFQ opening by one 
of the following methods: 

(1) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the proposal submitted (use addendum 
acknowledgement form). 

(2) By facsimile (fax) or email which will need to include a reference to the project and each 
of the addendum numbers. 

The RFQ documents require acknowledgement individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications or questions regarding the project. This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal 
received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may cause the proposal to be considered 
non-responsive. 

The RFQ documents for the above project are amended as follows: 

 

ITEM 1: EXTENTION OF SUBMITTAL DATE FROM OCTOBER 14, 2021, TO OCTOBER 19th, TUESDAY, at 
4:00 PM. 

 

1. Issue of Addenda Acknowledgment Form 

 

 


